
SJ launches Facebook page 
********************** 
 
     The Secretary for Justice, Mr Paul Lam, SC, launched a Facebook page to reach 
out to different sectors of the community and enhance contact and communication 
with the public. 
  
     Members of the public are welcome to visit the Secretary for Justice's Facebook 
page (www.facebook.com/paultklam/). 
  
Ends/Saturday, October 15, 2022 
 

https://www.facebook.com/paultklam/

